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Hi Robin, 
  
It’s fine to issue the questionnaire and draft the policeis once you know what the aspirations of your 
community are – there is no need to draft the policies first (indeed, it is better to do it that way 
round). 
  
We can’t tell yet whether you will need to have an SEA as a deceision on this cannot be made until 
the draft policies are at a reasonably advanced stage. 
  
For the affordable housing numbers, they represent people currently on the list, actively looking for 
housing. 
  
Hope that is what you are after – let me know if I can help further. 
  
Kind regards, 
Colleen 
 


